
 

                                         

              
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 

 
 

Reception Visit to St Mattias Church 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As part of our RE curriculum and our discussions about special places, we will be walking to  

St Matthias Church Wednesday 24th April 2024. 

 

The children will be leaving around 9:15 a.m. and returning approximately 10:45 a.m.  

During the visit Reverend Shaun will talk to the children about why churches are special places for 

Christians and what signs and symbols of Christianity can be found there.  

 

If you would like to join us on our walk to church we would be most grateful, please contact us via 

dojo to let us know if you are able to help.  

 

Please complete and return the slip below by Monday 15th April 2024 to give consent for your child to 

attend the walk.  

 

Many Thanks 

 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Reception walk to St Mattias Church 
 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Class …………………………………………………………………………………… to walk to St Mattias C of E Church. 

on Wednesday 24th April. 

 

I am able to walk with the children to and from the church □ 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………… parent/carer 
 

“Be ‘Be the best that you can be” 

 

 

Priory CE Academy 

Jubilee Road 

Trentham, Stoke-on-Trent, ST4 8EF 

 01782 233585  

priory@prioryce.sbmat.org  

www.prioryceprimary.org.uk 
 

 

Co-Principals: Miss P. Keen & Mrs J Cunliffe 

 

 

http://www.prioryceprimary.org.uk/

